Jeff Burton

From: Burton, Steven [sburton@co.weber.ut.us]
Sent: Tuesday, October 6, 2020 15:32

To: Jeffry Burton

Jeff,

The lots in your proposed lot average subdivision are not in a geologic hazards area and a hazards study is not required
as part of your submittal.

Let me know if you have other questions.

Thanks!

Steve Burton
Principal Planner
Weber County Planning Division

2380 Washington Blvd., Suite 240
Ogden, Utah, 84401
P: 801-399-8766




